
 
 
 

REMINDER: 
SCHEDULED CM/ECF SYSTEM 
UPGRADE TO NEXTGEN 1.7.1 

 
 

The United States Bankruptcy Court for the Western District of 

Pennsylvania (the “Court”) will upgrade its Case Management/Electronic 

Case Filing System (CM/ECF) to NextGen Version 1.7.1.  The Court’s 

CM/ECF system will be unavailable from Thursday, June 8, 2023 at 8:00 

PM until Monday, June 12, 2023 at 8:00 AM. 
 

Please be advised that no electronic case filings may be made during this 

time.  The Court’s Electronic Document Submission System (EDSS) will 

be available for the filing of any time sensitive document during this 

outage.  The EDSS may be accessed on the Court’s website or by using 

this link: EDSS. 
 

If you have any additional questions or concerns regarding time sensitive 

filings during the scheduled downtime, please contact John Kroto by 

phone at 412-355-3262 or email at john_kroto@pawb.uscourts.gov for 

assistance. 
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